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George Lloyd

From: C2Caudit <c2caudit@sharedintelligence.net>
Sent: 27 April 2021 08:50
To: Sutton, John2
Subject: FW: 350917 Cambourne to Cambridge - Independent Audit Consultation from Shared 

Intelligence Ltd (Greater Cambridge Planning)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe. 
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From: Nuttall, Janet <Janet.Nuttall@naturalengland.org.uk>  
Sent: 26 April 2021 18:19 
To: C2Caudit <c2caudit@sharedintelligence.net> 
Subject: 350917 Cambourne to Cambridge - Independent Audit Consultation from Shared Intelligence Ltd (Greater 
Cambridge Planning) 
 

Dear Sir / Madam 

Thank you for updating Natural England on the current position with the Independent Audit of the Cambourne to 
Cambridge Better Public Transport Project. We welcome sight of the statement of the assumptions and constraints 
underpinning the outline business case and selection of the preferred route for the scheme; however, we have no 
substantive comments to make on the report. 

Apologies for the late response. 

Yours sincerely 

Janet Nuttall  
Sustainable Land Use Adviser 
Natural England 
Area 08 Beds, Essex, Northants, Cambs & Herts 
 
Tel: 020 802 65894 Mobile: 07826 868798  
E-mail: janet.nuttall@naturalengland.org.uk 

 
Stay at home – Protect the NHS – Save lives 
During the current coronavirus situation, Natural England staff are working remotely and from some offices to provide 
our services and to support our customers and stakeholders. Although some offices and our Mail Hub are now open, 
please continue to send any documents by email or contact us by phone to let us know how we can help you. See the 
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latest news on the coronavirus at http://www.gov.uk/coronavirus and Natural England’s regularly updated operational 
update at https://www.gov.uk/government/news/operational-update-covid-19. Wash hands. Cover face. Make space 

 

Please send all planning related consultations to: 
 
consultations@naturalengland.org.uk 
 
Alternatively, if it is not possible to consult us electronically then consultations should be sent to the postal 
address below.  
 
Natural England 
Consultation Service 
Hornbeam House 
Electra Way 
Crewe Business Park 
Crewe 
Cheshire 
CW1 6GJ 
 
Please be advised that we will respond to your query within our statutory response timeframe and Customer 
Service standards . 
 
If you are a Local Planning Authority and this request is in relation to Development Management, we will 
respond within 21 days from the receipt of your email.  If it relates to Forward Planning, we will respond to your 
query within your specified timeframe. 
 
If you are a member of the public, we will respond to your query within 10 working days from receipt of your 
email. 
 
www.gov.uk/natural-england 
 
We are here to secure a healthy natural environment for people to enjoy, where wildlife is protected 
and England’s traditional landscapes are safeguarded for future generations. 
 
In an effort to reduce Natural England's carbon footprint, I will, wherever possible, avoid travelling to meetings 
and attend via audio, video or web conferencing. 
 
Natural England offers two chargeable services - the Discretionary Advice Service (DAS), which 
provides pre-application and post-consent advice on planning/licensing proposals to developers and 
consultants, and the Pre-submission Screening Service (PSS) for European Protected Species 
mitigation licence applications. These services help applicants take appropriate account of 
environmental considerations at an early stage of project development, reduce uncertainty, the risk of 
delay and added cost at a later stage, whilst securing good results for the natural environment. 
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From: C2Caudit <c2caudit@sharedintelligence.net>  
Sent: 25 March 2021 11:34 
Subject: Independent Audit of the Cambourne to Cambridge Better Public Transport Project 
 

Dear Colleague, 

I am writing to update you on the current position with the Independent Audit of the Cambourne to Cambridge Better 
Public Transport Project. 

The statement of the assumptions and constraints underpinning outline business case and the selection of the preferred 
route has now been published. A copy of the statement is attached and is available on the GCP website. The focus of the 
audit is on the robustness and continuing appropriateness of those assumptions and constraints.  

Interested parties are now invited to submit written representations on the assumptions and constraints and their 
application throughout the process. Representations should be submitted toby 23 April 2021.  

Thank you and Kind Regards, 

Phil 

 

PHIL SWANN 
Director 
Shared Intelligence
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This email and any attachments is intended for the named recipient only. If you have received it in error you have no 
authority to use, disclose, store or copy any of its contents and you should destroy it and inform the sender. Whilst this 
email and associated attachments will have been checked for known viruses whilst within the Natural England systems, 
we can accept no responsibility once it has left our systems. Communications on Natural England systems may be 
monitored and/or recorded to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.  


